To Whom it my concern:

My name is Monica Bassett, and I am the spouse of an active-duty Army soldier. Our family is
stationed here at Fort Leavenworth, Kansas, although I vote back home in Colorado. I am writing to
support HB2018. This bill would give military families like myself the opportunity to volunteer as poll
workers in our local neighborhoods, even if we vote somewhere else (due to the unique residency
complexities of military life). So many military families are civically minded individuals who want to
give back to the communities that have welcomed us in from far away. Removing the voter residency
barrier to poll working would provide an additional channel for families to participate in the very
democracy our service protects.

Respectfully,

Monica Bassett
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